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8. UNCITRAL Working Group VI was assigned the topic only in May 

2019, and with the prevailing circumstances, it was therefore 

remarkable to have the text of the complete draft convention by 

February 2022. We also note that the Commission had before it an 

explanatory note for its information
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reform that appropriately, in our view, ought to lead to a standing 

mechanism on ISDS. 

 

15. Participation in the ongoing reform of ISDS is crucial and 

appropriate for inclusivity and broad representative views. In this 

regard, and as we call for the continuing implementation of 

operative paragraph 17 of General Assembly resolution 75/133 and 

operative paragraph 19 of resolution 76/229 with regards 

participation in the meetings of Working Group III, we thank all 

those who have made contributions to the technical and travel 

assistances Trust Fund to facilitate participation by developing 

States. We join the Commission in reiterating the call to all States, 

relevant bodies of the United Nations system, organizations, 

institutions and individuals to consider making contributions to the 

trust funds. 

 

16. On the third point, and on the Work programme of the 

Commission, Sierra Leone wishes to signal particular support for the 

request by the Commission for the Secretariat:  

 

I. to continue exploratory work of legal issues related to the impact 

of COVID-19 on international trade law; and  

 

II. to consult with interested States with a view to developing a 

more detailed proposal on the topic of climate change 

mitigation, adaptation and resilience, for the Commission’s 

consideration, and for a colloquium or an expert group meeting 

to be organized in 2023. We can only emphasize the need for 
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20. Finally, we look forward to working with the Secretariat and other 

partners on domestic implementation of UNCITRAL legislative texts, 

and other technical assistance to ensure, inter alia, the 

modernization of our relevant domestic law, harmonization, 

uniform interpretation, and application of UNCITRAL texts. 

 

21. 


